Sandgate Primary School

Everyone deserves the taste of success

Newsletter;

Issue 27 Friday 22nd April 2022
Monday 25th April Tuesday 26th April Wednesday 27th April Thursday 28th April Friday 29th April
Lunchtime Multi Sports Club Karate 3.30pm-4.30pm Forest School—Owls Year 2 Swimming Lunchtime Football Club
Years 1 &2 (Please contact Sensei X Years3 & 4
- Trevor on 07966686377) Rocksteady PM Forest School—Rabbits
Football Team training 3.15pm-
4.30pm Dance Club
3.15pm-4.00pm
Gymnastics 3.15pm-4.15pm (Please contact
(Please contact: Charley on 07772 637271)
info@venturecamps.co.uk 07548
294804)
Pabulum has a vacancy at Sandgate Primary Book Share Dates for Term 5

School for a Casual Catering Assistant.
Various hours: Monday to Friday - term time only.
For further information please email Caroline at:
sandgateSAN593@pabulum-catering.co.uk

Ukulele lessons for Year 5 will
take place on a Tuesday during

Term 5

Gold Book

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded
in the Gold Book this week:
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Tuesday 26th April 2022 - Year 6
Tuesday 3rd May 2022 - Year 3

Tuesday 10th May 2022 - Year 4
Tuesday 17th May 2022 - Year R and Year 1
Tuesday 24th May 2022 - Year 5 and Year 2

Governors’ Corner

It has been all about the learning this week - The
Governors, like the children, are always learning and
looking to improve. On Wednesday afternoon we were in
school to learn all about Maths — how it is taught, how it
is monitored, and how it is improved and tailored for
children. It has certainly changed a lot since | was at
school. It is such an important skill throughout school
and life, it was fantastic to see the children so engaged in
learning. There are many different ways of teaching each
element so that it should work in some way for everyone
which was a very refreshing difference to my school days
where it was this way or nothing. The walls, corridors
and classroom are all alive with Maths so it just becomes
part of everyday life which is fantastic.

Then yesterday, | was very privileged to be invited to a
Governor Day at Repton Manor Primary in Ashford to see
how they do things. Being a governor is a voluntary
position and it can be a lot of work. It is important to get
the balance right between governors desire to do as
much as they can for the school, and doing enough — and
enough of the right things — to be effective in our roles.
An exchange visit can offer up new ways of thinking
which can be really helpful to how we work, and
yesterday was a really good thought-provoking day with
lots of ideas and lots to talk about at our next meetings.

We wish you all a lovely weekend.




